
 
 

SIS/STC/026/2017-2018           June 7, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that a Handwriting competition for Grade I to V will be conducted on 

Thursday, 8th June, 2017 during the school hours.  Parents can train the students to write 

legibly.  Paper will be provided to them. 
 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 


